
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.1140 
Released – 30 March 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 28 March 2022 requesting information regarding mental health 
services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
A) Name and Email address of the current Head / Lead Mental Health Commissioner for the 
Public (this is the person who is in charge of providing mental Health Support to the 
public). 
 
The Trust does not provide mental health services therefore we do not hold information for this 
part of your request. 

 
B) Name and Email for HR’s Executive Director  
 
The Executive Director with overall responsibility for People and Organisational Development is 
Victoria Robinson-Collins, victoria.robinson-collins@nhs.net  
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